“SRT humming..... Soil enriching, Crops booming and Farmers Empowering”

Advancing Sustainability: Key Meetings, Educational
Engagements, and Strategic Discussions

Namaskar,

Welcome to the 170th edition of the Saguna Rural Foundation (SRF)
Newsletter! As we continue our journey towards sustainable development
and environmental conservation, this month has been particularly eventful
and inspiring. From meaningful discussions at the highest levels of
government to engaging with the next generation of environmental
stewards, our efforts to promote the Saguna Regenerative Technique (SRT)
and Saguna Vansanvardhan Technique (SVT) are gaining momentum. In this
edition, we share highlights from a significant meeting at Rajbhavan, a
vibrant visit from Wilson College, and a productive brainstorming session
with our dedicated SRT Sevak team. We hope these stories inspire you as
much as they have inspired us.

A two-day brainstorming meeting of the SRT Sevak was held at Saguna
Baug from August 22 to 23, 2024. This meeting was graced by the presence
of the legendary No-Till farmer, Mr. Pratap Chiplunkar, Kolhapur,
Maharashtra. The discussions were productive and focused on advancing
the implementation of the Saguna Regenerative Technique, further
solidifying our collective commitment to promoting regenerative
agriculture.




—

Under the esteemed chairmanship of Honorable Governor Mr. C.P.
Radhakrishnan, a significant meeting focusing on the "Model Tribal
Village and Tribal University" was held at Rajbhavan, Mumbai, on
August 26, 2024. It was a moment of pride for Krushiratna
Chandrashekhar Bhadsavale to participate in this event. His
presentation captured the attention of the top officials and dignitaries
present, including the Honorable Governor, highlighting his impactful
work in the field of sustainable agriculture and rural development.




On August 29, 2024, Saguna Baug had the pleasure of hosting 60
students and 4 professors from Wilson College, Mumbai, for a two-day
educational visit. The group embarked on a trek to Hill No. 2, where
they were introduced to the forest fire and landslide prevention work
implemented through the Saguna Vansanvardhan Technique (SVT).
Since 2018, this hill has been a testament to our commitment to
environmental conservation. The students thoroughly enjoyed the trek
and found the work on the hill to be both informative and inspiring.
They were also given a comprehensive presentation on the Saguna
Regenerative Technique (SRT) and SVT at Saguna Baug.

Thank you!
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